
  

  
  

  

  

COUNCIL QUOTES 

  

Township Council met on July 23rd in the Munici- 

pal Office. Reeve W.E. Cavanaugh presided as 

Councillors present were R. Sinotte, D. Desrosiers 

and R. Bray. District Health Board member H. Coe 

was present to discuss Board Health Services. 

Minutes of the last meeting were adopted as read 

and Recreation account amounting to $8,767 were 

passed for payment. 

Correspondence included a letter from a local re 

resident asking why the television satellite station 

on Channel 11 goes off the air at 11] p.m. An in- 

quiry was sent to the Department of Transport. 

~ A letter from the North Western Ontario Munici- 

pal Association announced the name of the new sec- 

retary-treasurer and advised that dates of the next 

meeting are October 4th and 5th. 

The Pee Wee Hockey Team wrote thanking Coun- 

cil for the jackets presented to them after their title 

winning game. 

It was decided that August 5th be proclaimed a 

Civic Holiday and notice to this effect published. 

Council adopted a resolution to be sent to the 

Minister of Municipal Affairs which asks that local 

involvement be clearly defined to representatives 

of the township before proposed changeovers be- 

come effective. 

The Greyhound Bus Company were contacted last 

December asking that better parcel-drop service be 

given to Terrace Bay. No reply has been received 

so the Secretary was instructed to write again. At 

the present time parcels are dropped ‘off in Schreibe 

and notification of same is not always prompt. 
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2ND ANNUAL INVITATION OPEN RESULTS 

  

Fine weather contributed to the overall success of 

the Aguasabon Golf Club 2nd Annual Open Tourna- 

ment held over the past weekend. 

The ninety-eight or so participants in the various 

events started teeing off sharp at 7.30 a.m. Satur- 

day morning, and at the end of the first nine, it was 

evident that competition would be keen. 

A gala spirit prevailed at the Club House and un- 

der the "Big Top" where hungry golfers enjoyed a 

barbecued beef meal . 

Prizes were presented Saturday evening during a . 

dance held in the Terrace Bay Arena, when music 

-was provided by Roy Coran's Orchestra. 

Winners were as follows: in the Pro Division - 

Sandy Middleton (115); Peter Kuzmich (118); and 

Emile Stokaluk (120). In the amateur division the 

winners were as follows: Low Gross - Mel Amadeo(Ist) 

Tony Stokaluk (2nd); and Donnie Stokaluk (3rd). 

Low Net - Hec McLeod (Ist); Paul Gagnon (2nd), 

and Bob Adamo (3rd). Low Gross on the Ist nine 

holes - Guy Cupples, runner-up - Gord Pattison; 

Low Gross on the 2nd nine - Ray Untinen, runner- 

up - Dennis Halebeckie; Low Gross on 3rd nine - 

Peter Amadao, runner-up Ricky Hepditch. Low Net 

on Ist nine - Patty Spadoni, runner-up - Al Cart- 

wright; Low Net on 2nd nine - Bob Fabbro, runner- 

up - F. Young; Low Net on 3rd nine - Bill Stachiw, 

runner-up - Dick Rattray. —_- 

On Sunday morning around seven, 21 ladies 

started teeing off again under a brilliant sky. The 

weather held until the last few minutes of play, when 

a shower started. Gusting winds for the last hour's 

play, at times proved a handicap. Results were again 

close and final winners were: Low Gross - Helen 

Shanks (84), 2nd - Ann Lushney (88); and 3rd - A. 

Durica (96). Low Net - Ist Barh Wise {69); 4) 
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